I’m sure all the members of Brough Park Running Club would like to congratulate one of our own, ‘Jason Burgess’, for winning a Gold Medal for himself and team GB in the Extreme Endurance Obstacle Racing World Championship in Canada at the weekend. (14/10/17)
We’re not going to nominate him for our pic’ of the week as we did on the previous occasion for one of our other members, who won the M40 category in the West Midland Orienteering Championships.
Why? We think many of you are able to build up and progress onwards to challenges other than our little event; however, taking up the attributes required of an Extreme Endurance Obstacle Racer is another matter.
Therefore we’re more than happy and proud to give him the thumbs up on our page.
Once again ‘Well done’ - Jason.

Note: The Pic’ of the week is already set in stone?
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